
 

 

30th November 2017 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

As you may be aware, Year 4 have been enjoying Ukulele lessons on Tuesdays and some of our pupils 

have been having Music Lessons with Mr Belsten, who has also been running an after school Ukulele 

Orchestra with Miss Rathburn. 

To showcase how well the children have done we would like to invite you to a special Christmas Ukulele 

Assembly on Tuesday 12th December in the Upper School Hall at 2.15pm. 

 

Year 4 will be performing a selection of songs that they have learnt and we will also have performances 

from our Music Tuition groups and the Ukulele Orchestra. 

We look forward to seeing you there. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Mrs K Thornburn 

Principal 

___________________________________________________________________________________ 

CHRISTMAS UKULELE ASSEMBLY 

 

I/We will be attending the assembly and will require _____ seats. 

Child’s Name _______________________________Class_______ 

Signed ______________________________________Parent/Carer 

 


